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Conditions – wet to very wet!

As with most events this year the entry numbers were slightly lower than
normal in recent visits.

However the six who did enter included Martyn Whaley at his first event of the
year and the dynamic duo – the Baileys and Clive Glass at his first event of the
year after the mechanical winter rebuild.

As usual the Morgans were at the end of the entry list meaning that we didn’t
get our first run until around 11am which was indeed wet. No spectacular
times recorded here but second run did give most some improvements.

MIRA usually has the routine of having 3 practice runs but by agreement we
elected to have the third as our first timed run, however the rain had other
ideas and eventually this run was abandoned until after lunch.

Still with a great deal of standing water at the back of the track, Michele who
was the first to run came back with a considerable amount of greenery
attached to the car having been thrown off the track by the standing water.

We were all grateful to the Baines for the shelter afforded by Jonnos gazebo
being used to cover his single seater.

Obviously no spectacular times achieved here but Chris and Simon did seem to
find the best form of the day to finish first and second respectively.
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